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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB 2152, reduces the membership of The Maternal 

Mortality Review Committee from 25 members to 24 members by lowering the number of 

positions that are appointed by the State Commissioner of Health. The measure also requires 

hospitals and licensed birthing centers to report all maternal deaths that occur on the premises 

during pregnancy or within a year of the termination of a pregnancy to the Office of the Chief 

Medical Examiner within 72 hours of the death occurring and requires the medical examiner to 

investigate these deaths. The measure outlines the materials that the Chief Medical Examiner 

may share with the Maternal Mortality Review Committee. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, the PCS1 to HB 2152 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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